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Comments: Please do not open this area up to massive logging. This is a precious ecosystem that needs to be

protected. Not only for the vital carbon sequestration that happens when forests are left intact, but for the variety

of animals that call it home, and for the waterways that keep our salmon safe. This is such an important area for

humans and animals alike. I have many special memories of driving up Mount Baker Highway with my parents

and children, visiting the river, hiking in the woods, appreciating the health and beauty of the forest.  Please

please don't allow this massive destruction to take place. The consequences will be affecting the forest, fish,

people and environment LONG after those "resources" have been used up. Thank you for listening. 


